
November 27, 2024 - #BOH/2024/11/05 

 

Whereas, the Board of Health for the North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit was presented, on 
October 16, 2024, with recommendations from the organizational review confidential presentation 
report for informational purposes; 

Therefore be it Resolved, that the Board of Health for the North Bay Parry Sound District Health 
Unit hereby declares the following position redundant as of January 1, 2025: 

• Executive Director, Human Resources 
 

Be it Further Resolved, that the following new position shall be created: 

• Executive Director, Organizational Effectiveness 
 

Be it Further Resolved, that the hiring process for this position will be done expeditiously.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 


